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Golf Tournament Volunteer Registration Now Open

A large summer event for Grand Rapids is rapidly approaching, and your help could be invaluable. The
LPGA tour returns to Michigan this August at Blythefield Country Club and is looking for volunteers.

The event, which takes place Aug. 4-10, will need approximately 600 volunteers to work every aspect of
the tournament from assisting the media to being a walking scorer on the course.

“We have been overwhelmed with the positive support we have received from the community already.
Now we need to rally that support for one of the most essential parts of the tournament: the volunteers,”
said Lesley Baker, tournament director of the Meijer LPGA Classic presented by Kraft.  “Volunteers are
the heart and soul of the event, and you don’t have to know or love golf to volunteer. The experience for
our volunteers is priceless.”

Learn more about how to volunteer at the LPGA Classic presented by Kraft.
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